
From: Tyler Field [tfield@clean.ns.ca] 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2005 9:21 AM 
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca 
Subject: Watercourses in HRM 
Hi, 
  
First thanks for doing the work you do, and making it available to the general public. Organizations like yours facilitate the type of 
work and cooperation that’s needed.  
  
I was looking over your site in search of specific information and was unable to discover what I was looking for. I am in need of a 
catalogue, of sorts, of watercourses in HRM to help us recognize specific sites where restoration work might take place. Are you 
aware of such a database? It doesn’t really need to be totally comprehensive, but identification of watercourses in need of some 
attention would be valuable. If you could please direct me to individuals that might have components of this information it would be 
greatly appreciated.  
Thanks, I appreciate your time, 
  
Tyler Field 
Clean Nova Scotia 
Dartmouth, NS 
902-424-5184 
tfield@clean.ns.ca  
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